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DIVISION ADVISORY
No.2p) . s. 2018

To: School Heads of Public Elementary and Secondary Schools
From: Schools Division Superintendent
Subject: Pitong Durungawan sa Kuiturang Filipino an In-Service Training program for

Teachers and Cultural Workers

Date: October 3, 2018

This is to inform all concerned that the in-service program dubbed as Pitong Durungawan
sa Kulturang Filipino is hereby being postponed indefinitely.

Attached is a letter from Mr. Bernan Joseph R. Corpuz, Chief, Plan Policy Formulation

and Programming Division, Pambansang Komisyon para sa Kultura at mga Sining, for your
reference and information.

CUNANAN, CESO Vi
vision Superintendent
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PAMBANSANG KOMISYON PARA SA KULTURA AT MGA SINING

By Fax / E-Mail Transmission

To t Partners and Participants
PitongDurungawan sa Kulturang Filipino

an In-service Training Program for Teachersand =~ - '

Cultural Workers
— # i
From : _/BERNAN JOSEPHR. CORPUZ
/" LChief, Plan/Policy Formulationand Programming Division
/ NCCA /
Subject : Postponement Notice

Dear Partners:

This is to respectfully inform your good office that the above-stated in-service training
program dubbed as Pitong Durungawan sa Kulturang Filipino that was scheduled in
your community {i.e. the Luzon, Visayas and Mindanao leg] is hereby being postponed
mdefinitely.

There are some administrative concerns that need to be settled prior to the conduct of
the actual training, thus, we are constraint to deferring the holding of the project at a
later date. The venue and the program remain the same, what we are just temporarily
postponing is the date of implementation but still to be done within the year.

We understand that this has certainly cause inconvenience in your organization and we
do heartily apologize to you on behalf of the Commission for this sudden change.

Rest assured that as soon as we have finalized the other details. we shall be
communicating with you on the new dates of implementation.

Hoping for your kind understanding on this matter.

Republic of the Philippines e Office of the President
NATIONAL COMMISSION FOR CULTURE AND THE ARTS

633 General Luna Street, Intramuros 102 Manila ' Tel 527-2192 10 98 / Fax 527-2191 & 94/ e-m='} infolaneca sox.ph / Website: www.neca sov.ph



